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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Cathal Crowe 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
01/07/2021 
 
PQ 19623-21 - Deputy Cathal Crowe:  To ask the Minister for Health the provisions that are being 
made for the allocation of unused Covid-19 vaccinations 
 
Dear Deputy Crowe, 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
Now that there are safe and effective vaccines available we are aware that most people are keen to 
get vaccinated as quickly as possible. 
 
All vaccine administration sites are required to have standby lists of frontline healthcare workers later 
in the sequence to ensure that staff are available at short notice in the event that frontline healthcare 
workers earlier in the sequence order are not able to attend or could not receive the vaccine.  
 
To date over 4.1 million vaccines have been administered, 2.5 million adults have received dose one 
(67%), with 1.67 million people (44%) who are fully vaccinated. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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